
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-26/08              Date: 23.06.2025 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

Greetings to you all. 

This is to inform you, that if your ward is using the school bus facilities, you are 

to fill and submit the concerned form, which was given to you, along with your 

student’s report card. If you have misplaced it, kindly collect it from the reception 

and submit it back by tomorrow itself.  

Students will not be allowed to use the School Bus facilities from tomorrow after 

dispersal, if not submitted the concerned form. 

Therefore, once again, you are requested to ensure your ward’s form is submitted 

to reduce inconveniences for your child. 

 

 

Principal 

St. Montfort School, Bhopal 

 


